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THE PRESIDENT

OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

1 June 2016

Excellency,

With reference to my letter of 20 May 2016 and conclusions and observations of the High
Level Thematic Debate "A World of Risks - A New Commitment for Peace" of 10 and 11 May
2016, I would like to invite you to an informal briefing by the Secretary-General on the
implementation of the recommendations outlined in the most recent reviews on UN peace
operations, the peacebuilding architecture, and the implementation of UNSC Resolution
1325(2000) on women, peace and security.

The briefing will take place on the 9 June 2016 in Conference Room 1 from 10:00 am to
11:00 am.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Mogens Lykketoft

To all Permanent Representatives
and Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York




